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Declan Lyons, Chief Executive /  

Elaine Mead, Interim Chair Tel: 01-9602360 

14th January 2022 

 

Deputy Darren O'Rourke T.D,  

Dáil Éireann, 

Leinster House, 

Kildare Street, 

Dublin 2 

E:  darren.orourke@oireachtas.ie 

 

Re:  PQ/6985/23 

 

“To ask the Minister for Health the number of full-time cardiothoracic radiographers 

working in the Mater Hospital in 2021, 2022 and to date in 2023, in tabular form.” 
 

Dear Deputy O’Rourke, 

  

I refer to the recent PQ made regarding cardiothoracic radiographers in the Mater Misericordiae 

University Hospital, which has been referred to the Ireland East Hospital Group for direct 

response. 

 

I have had this matter examined and am advised that we do not employ Radiographers for 

specific areas and in particular Cardio- Thoracic. 

 

I trust this information is helpful to you. 

 

The Patient Services Unit 

Quality and Patient Safety Directorate 

Mater Misericordiae University Hospital 

Eccles Street 

Dublin 7 

D07 R2WY 

patientservices@mater.ie 
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